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From September 5th to 7th, new student orientation  program was held in Binh Chau Hotspring.
Participants are the Board of  Directors, head teachers and  freshmen. The Orientation program
was  designed to help freshmen to know well about academy program, the  environment,
regulations of the faculty as well as the university. This  was also the chance for new students
make acquaintance with head  teachers and classmates.      
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